
Notice of Public Workshop

The Town of Midland is preparing a Waterfront 
Mater Plan that will create a guide for future 
decisions about the Town’s waterfront, expected 
by Fall 2025. 

Members of the public are invited to attend to 
learn about and share their feedback on the 
draft vision for the waterfront.

Three public workshop sessions are planned. 
Each session will begin with a presentation 
and will be followed by workshop activities. 
The presentation will discuss the current state 
of the waterfront, including land use, access, 
natural heritage, boating, and recreation. Ideas 
will be shared on topics like trails, vehicle 
access, green spaces, recreation areas, the 
marina, boating, stewardship and direction 
for development applications. Participants will 
also be encouraged to share their thoughts on 
the team’s early ideas and suggest additional 
improvements for the Town’s 13 km of waterfront 
along Georgian Bay.

Plan to attend one of the three workshops:

Date:		  Thursday June 19, 2025

Location:	 Recreation Centre 
527 Len Self Boulevard 

Sessions:	 1:00 - 3:00 pm

		  3:30 - 5:30 pm

		  6:00 - 8:00 pm

Please register at eventbrite 
to join the time that best suits 
your schedule.

Waterfront Master Plan

Town Contact:

Tomasz Wierzba
Manager of Planning Services 
Community and Growth Division
P: 705-526-4275 ext: 2251
E: twierzba@midland.ca

Consultant Team Contact:

Donna Hinde
Principal, The Planning Partnership
E: midland@planpart.ca

https://midlandwaterfrontmp.eventbrite.ca


